
From: Scholl, Matthew (Fed)
To: Romine, Charles H. (Fed)
Cc: Dodson, Donna F (Fed); Tabassi, Elham (Fed)
Subject: PQC Submissions Over
Date: Friday, December 1, 2017 9:56:52 AM

All,
PQC submission call ended yesterday at 5PM local.
We received 80 as of the count this morning. 
We are still sifting to be sure there are no duplicates, double counting and reviewing the paper
submissions.
 
Next milestone is Dec 15 to finish package reviews for completeness and correctness and notify
submitters.
That will then be our final number as we expect to reject some during these next two weeks.
 
Thanks, and I will keep you updated, shaping up to be a fun winter-spring
Matt
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